
March Newsletter

From: AMVETS Post 2006 (amvetspost2006@gmail.com)

To: tsor39@yahoo.com

Date: Thursday, February 27, 2025 at 04:14 PM EST

                             

       My Fellow AmVets Family
 How is everyone doing this Month?   Fine I hope.  Here it is the end of another month,a short month at that.
        Convention went well and there was a lot of great training available as always.  Next time I would really like to see
more first timers go and get involved in the training and the camaraderie with some of our brothers and sisters from other
areas of the state.
       This next Saturday we are having the installation of the newly formed Rider Chapter here at the post. This is
scheduled to begin at 2:00 P.M. Be sure that you come and show support of the new  addition that has joined our family,
they are a great bunch of  guys and gals.
        Don't forget the upcoming meetings this Monday March 3rd for ALL  AMVETS @ 6pm  AND ALL LADIES  AUX
MEMBERS @4:30pm   The Ladies Aux meeting E- BOARD is @ 4:00 P.M.  Special dinner available from 5-7pm or until
gone!

        SPECIAL EVENTS THIS MONTH

                  
          TAKE NOTE;
  THAT THE ST PATRICK'S DAY DINER WILL BE ON SUNDAY MARCH 16TH IN PLACE OF WINGS 
  THE RIDERS MEETING ON THURSDAY MARCH 20TH @ 7PM.
  PLEASE GET A CALENDAR AT THE POST OR CHECK IT OUT ON LINE ON THE FB PAGE OR  THE WEB PAGE

    Well there it is for this month AmVets family  Don't forget the rocker raffle ,Homeless veterans , the food bank, the
lotto board and the sons BAR-B-Q coming up.

                Ronne F. McLarrin
                Commander Post 2006 
                GOD BLESS AMERICA 
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